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Also Met with
Legal Services

A meeting between the Board
of Directors of Legal Services and
the Board of Directors of RurAL
CAP was also held for the pur-
pose of discussing the relation-
ship between Legal Services and
RurAL CAP.

A comment was made that it
is sometimes difficult to get an
overall picture of the direction
Legal Services is taking, and a
further comment was made that
there was not enough publicity
to prospective clienteleas to what
services are available. It was
pointed out that more field trips —
are needed to educate the rural
people in real estate law and the
land claims issue, as well as
handle family matters ina formal
manner, but lack of staff makes
this difficult.

It was further pointed out
that RurAL CAP’s top priority
~for this program year is educa-
tion of the Natives on the {and
claims bills. Mr. Mallott advised
that RurAL CAP in conjunction
with CEDC and the Alaska Fed-
eration of Natives has contracted
for a 30 minute film of public
education on the land claims. It
will cost approximately $15,000
and will be finished about April
Ist. Itisphnnedthatthcﬁlm
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al opefully, will on
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